
Welcome to Youth
Strings Rehearsals!!

Rehearsal will start at 6:15pm and
Ian will set out what you’re going to

be doing for the hour. Usually this will
start with some fun musical

activities! The rehearsal sometimes
ends with games as well!

There isn’t a formal break time but
if you need the toilet just ask Ian or

Helen and they’ll tell you where
they are.

We will then learn the pieces that we
plan to perform at our various

concerts or practice what we already
know to get us playing as best as we

can!

We finish at 7:15pm and then Ian
will lead us to the canteen door to

get picked up!

We can’t wait to see you next week!

Arrive from 6:00pm at this entrance
(accessible from Granville Road). Go

through the first two double doors and
you will find someone to sign you in and
show you down the corridor to the room

where your rehearsal will take place!

Please bring a pencil and some water to all rehearsals


